
 
 
 

   

 

Interpreter Corps Report 
 
 

 March 8th, 2022 
 

To:  COMO Dean McFarren   
  Curtis Han, District Chief of Staff 
  District 11N Board and Staff       
 
From: Ricardo Moreno, Interpreter Corps Program Coordinator 
 
 

• Collaborated with National to organize an all hands for Interpreters – 
scheduled for March 12 

• In collaboration with National, we created content for a session to 
educate and recruit D11N members to the Interpreter Corp. After 
DTrain, we will work with DSO-MT to identify a date for a webinar  

 

 

End of Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


